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Question No. 15

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2008:

Can you provide information submitted to the Attorney-General outlining the Department’s
concerns with the judicial complaints mechanism process? What date was this information
submitted to the Attorney-General?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The Department has provided advice to the Attorney-General in relation to existing mechanisms for
handling judicial complaints and possible options for reform, including for consideration by the
Standing Committee of Attorneys General. This advice has been provided over the term of this
Government.
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